
     
 
          DECEMBER 2024 JOSLYN CENTER NEWSLETTER 
 
Here’s wishing you and yours happy holidays from your friends and 
fellow club members at the Joslyn Center!  We’ve spruced up the main 
hall with new trimmings as well as a new tree, and we look forward to 
many holiday events in December.  Since last year we’ve increased our 
membership, explored options for new clubs, and soon we’ll be seeing 
construction on new signs and an update for the exterior of the building.  
We begin our 76th year at Joslyn with plans for a new look, more clubs, 
and more good fun for our members.   
 
Dues this coming year are $60 per person per year, payable in January.  
We couldn’t offer our 15 clubs and interest groups without the support 
of our members!  Pay by mail to Joslyn Center, 950 Main Street, Cambria 
CA 93428, or pay online through Paypal by paying to 
joslyncenter@joslynrec.org .  Paypal accepts credit cards (with a small 
service fee).                
You can also drop by the office Mon-Thurs 10:00a to 2:00p and see 
Karren or use the gold-colored mail slot on the street side of the office.  
Please help us keep costs down by remembering dues this month or in 
January 2025!   
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CLUB NOTES:  
 
POKER CLUB:  Enjoy affordable poker at the Joslyn!  Every Thursday we 
have Dealer’s Choice poker in the JRC Conference Room at 6:15p with a 
$5 or $25 buy-in.  There is a poker tournament every month on a 
Saturday at 6:15p in the main hall.  December tourney is Saturday 
December 14th and the game will be decided by the players who attend.  
Buy-in is $20 and re-buys are $20 for a limited time.  For more info, 
contact Manya at 805.927.5000 call/text.    
 
INVESTMENT CLUB:  Investment Club has one opening for its 20 member 
roster.   Thus far in 2024, the S&P 500 is up 23% and the club’s goal is to 
beat the averages!  Buy-in is required.  Inquire at 
joslyncenter@josslynrec.org.    
 
CAMBRIA COMMUNITY CHORALE:  Our Holiday Concert is a highly 
anticipated event, and the 2023 concert was a huge success.  This year 
our music director has selected another impressive catalog to celebrate 
the Chorale’s 35th anniversary year in the community.  This year’s concert 
will be held December 8th and 15th at the Cambria Community 
Presbyterian Church, 2250 Yorkshire Dr., Cambria CA.  Tickets are $20 for 
adults and students are free.  You can purchase your tickets at the 
Cambria Chamber of Commerce on Main Street, or from a participating 
Chorale member.   You can also buy your ticket online on our website 
https://cambriachorale.org and at https://my805tix.com/.    
 
For more information, contact club president, Dianne Anderson at 
408.221.9650.       
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DANCE AND SOCIAL CLUB: 
December 11th 2024 :  HOLIDAY CHEER  
 
The Hernandez’s and Kaviani’s are hosting this year’s holiday dance on 
December 11, 2024 in the Joslyn Main Hall from 5:30 to 8:00pm.  Instead 
of the customary pot luck dinner, we will have a catered buffet to enjoy.  
Price per couple has not been finally determined, but the cost will not 
exceed a maximum of $70 per couple.   In addition to dinner, the cost 
will include live holiday and dance music, holiday festivities and  
socializing.  The menu planned includes: 
    Chicken Cordon Bleu 
    Market Vegetables 
    Potatoes 
    Bread 
    Dessert 
Since the caterer will require a hard count, please reserve through Pat 
Burbank at via the office (joslyncenter@joslynrec.org) to make 
reservations.   
 
SPIRIT DRUM AND DANCE:  Full Moon Drumming will be on Monday 
December 16th at 6:30p at the Joslyn Main Hall.  Bring family and friends 
alike, no experience needed, and fun for everyone!  Loaner rhythm 
makers available, and don’t forget a donation for the Joslyn Center.  
Bring your own refreshments.  Heavy rain cancels. Contact 
joslyncenter@joslynrec.org for details. 
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FISHING CLUB: 
Come go fishing with us! 
 

 
 
ROUGH WRITERS:  Rough Writers are the December Clean-up club! 
 
Merry Christmas (and don’t forget your dues!)   Dave Stiles, JRC 
president  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 
 
 
       


